
Dear Friends, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to share some personal news that is 

important to us. 

After much consideration, we have decided to conclude our marriage. This decision was not 

made lightly, and we want to emphasize that it comes from a place of mutual respect and 

understanding. 

We are committed to maintaining a positive relationship as we move forward, and we hope to 

continue to have your friendship and support during this transition. 

Thank you for your understanding, and we appreciate your thoughts during this time. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] & [Spouse's Name] 


